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Thank you for considering my comments in support of SB 1583. It is important that 

our schools and school libraries are representative of our state's diversity of opinions 

and world views. I strongly believe that the textbooks, instructional materials, 

program materials, and library books within our schools must be selected without 

discriminatory practices. 


